
 
 

 
 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Happy Spring Everyone!     
Thank you for your       
continued support at     
home with learning how to         
use Google   
Classroom/Google 
Hangout. Hopefully the     
madness will end soon       
and we can be together         
again with the proper       
safety precautions of     
course. 
 
In Language, we have       
been doing our usual       
calendar time where we       
discuss the day of the         
week, month of the year,         
current season and     
weather. We have been       
working on sentence     
structure along with     
working on old and new         
vocabulary such as     
“summer”, “lunch”,   
“snack” and “weekend”.     
We also have been       
working on opposite words       
such as “top” and       
“bottom”. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Math, students continue 
to work on number 
recognition in their books 
and through songs by our 
favorite YouTubers “The 
Singing Walrus”.  We count 
together to 100 and 
practice greater than and 
less than. 
 
In Science, we have been 
learning all about nature 
and animals.  We learned 
about the woodpecker 
and why it pecks so much 
at the trees!  We also just 
started learning about 
weather and storms. 
Students were able to 
become “weather 
watchers” as we looked 
outside and discussed the 
weather.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Social Studies, we 
finished our discussion 
about emotions.  We 
started talking about 
community workers and 
essential workers.  I think 
this will be important for 
them to know since it is 
what is important in our 
current situation.   
 
Grade 0 had a chance to 
earn a pajama party in 
honor of them having a 
good month of online 
learning.  They continue to 
work hard and complete 
assignments during class. 
We have also been 
knocking it out of the park 
with our show-and-tell 
projects.  They are doing 
amazing!  Thank you 
again for the continued 
support.   
 
XOXO 
Miss Sara 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


